
 
March 21, 2011                                                                          Twelfth Day

 
The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with all members 

present.  

Motion by Haugen, second by Abrams, carried to approve the March 14, 2011 board 
minutes.

 Motion by Haugen, second by Abrams, carried that the county will not do dust control 
due to individual requests.

Motion by Abrams, second by Haugen, carried to approve the Cooperative 
Reimbursement Agreement between the Worth County Political Subdivision and the Department 
of Human Services, Bureau of Collections.

Motion by Haugen, second by Abrams, carried to approve the clerk of court and sheriff 
monthly reports.

Motion by Haugen, second by Abrams, carried to approve a letter of support for Worth 
County Board of Health to apply for the Iowa Healthy Communities Initiative Grant.

Motion by Haugen, second by Abrams, carried to approve the contract for ID #98-C098-
059 to Cedar Valley Corp. in the amount of $3,780,662.47.

Motion by Abrams, second by Haugen, carried to approve the Systems Agreement 
between Tyler Technologies, Inc. and Worth County, IA.

The meeting adjourned until 9:00 A.M., March 28, 2011.

_______________________                                  ________________________ 
Auditor                                                                      Chairperson      


